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North Carolina Society of Hispanic Professionals establishes the Triad Chapter to help 
Hispanic students to succeed in education. 
 

February 2012 - Cary, NC.  The Board of Directors of the North Carolina Society of Hispanic Professionals 
(NCSHP) is delighted to announce the establishment of the Triad Chapter to promote the education of 
Hispanic students in the Triad area, including Greensboro, Winston-Salem, and High Point, NC.  
 
As a professional chapter of the NCSHP, the specific and primary purposes for which the Triad Chapter has 
been established and organized are educational. The Triad Chapter will adhere to and follow in the conduction 
of their daily operations with the goals of NCSHP as established in the NCSHP By-Laws. 
 
NCSHP congratulates and welcomes the elected officers of the Triad Chapter, President Yessica Vazquez, 
Secretary Ericka Gonzalez, and Treasurer Jesus M. Gonzalez. As President of the Triad Chapter, Yessica 
Vazquez will also serve as a Board member of the NCSHP. 
     
The Triad chapter will focus on the following key priorities for the first six months of its establishment, a) 
Mentoring Program; b) Motivational Speaking Events; c) Fundraising; and d) Reaching out to existing 
Community Agencies. 
 
Yessica Vazquez, President of the Triad Chapter said: “We are very excited about the formation of the Triad 
chapter of The North Carolina Society of Hispanic Professionals.  NCSHP has thirteen solid years of 
experience in promoting education to Hispanic youths. It is their work with the schools and the communities in 
and around the Triangle that has inspired us to form a chapter and begin work with our local schools and 
community to make the same impact on the Hispanic youths here in the Triad. We are honored to represent 
the spirit of the organization’s mission and promote education to our Hispanic youths.” 
 
“We wish a lot of success to the Triad Chapter in fulfilling the mission of NCSHP in the Triad area, as well as 
applaud its officers and founding members for their decision to work together for the benefit and well-being of 
Hispanic students” said Marco Zarate, President and Co-Founder of NCSHP. 
 
If you are interested in becoming a member of the Triad Chapter of the NCSHP, please contact Yessica 
Vazquez at YVazquez@thencshp.org or fill out a membership application form at http://thencshp.org/join-
us/be-a-member/membership-application/ and write Triad Chapter in the Comments box. 
 
 
The North Carolina Society of Hispanic Professionals is a statewide 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose 
mission is to promote education among Hispanic youth.  Acknowledging the under representation of Hispanic 
youths in higher education, and seeing the need for role models, it is the intent of the NCSHP to develop and 
secure educational opportunities and financial support to improve Hispanic youth's success and school 
performance. The NCSHP is committed to doing the best it can to nurture our youth and provide resources to 
Hispanic students and their families, so that they can succeed in education. 
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